From: IBARRA Herminia 15 May 2017 17:01 Sent:

Planning To:

Subject: Reference 2017/2512/tree

Attachments: tree 153 .pdf

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am the tenant at 155 Gloucester Avenue, NW1 8LA, the neighbor of 153 Gloucester, where you are planning to remove a tree. I'm writing to protest the decision. The tree is beautiful and add a lot to our view out the window and in the garden. We hope the decision can be revisited.

Kind regards,

Herminia Ibarra

Herminia Ibarra

The Cora Chaired Professor of Leadership and Learning INSEAD Boulevard de Constance, 77305 Fontainebleau, France

The Charles Handy Visiting Professor of Organizational Behavior London Business School Regent's Park, NW1 4SA London, UK

www.herminiaibarra.com
Contact:







